
From: Kieran Robinson  
Sent: 15 December 2019 18:43
To: Rob Smith
Subject: Application NYM/2019/0805/NM
 
Good evening Rob
 
Further to  the planning number NYM/2019/0805/NM  I would like to confirm that I have no
objections and happy with what is proposed on the application
 
Regards
 
Kieran




